
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
 

 
September 8

th
 & 9

th
, 2018 

 

 
*********************************** 

 

The Fair Committee is in the process of issuing out your parishioner’s fair packet envelopes that 

includes your raffle book and Sunday dinner tickets.  Each weekend between now and October 7
th

 for 

your convenience, the ushers will be conducting a special collection for you to return your monies and 

raffle stubs.  Please return the stubs and monies sealed or taped in the envelopes that was provided to 

you when you received your packets.  Because those envelopes were labeled with your name on them, 

this will help the money counters and committees to more accurately post and track your donations. 
 

*********************************** 

 

All parents and students who are considering attending Teurlings Catholic High School for the 2019-

2020 school year is invited to an “Open House” on Tuesday, October 16
th

 from 4pm until 5:30pm in 

the school’s cafetorium.   If you have any questions, please contact Maria Hanes at the school’s 

admissions office.   
 

*********************************** 

 

 

This concludes our announcements 

 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 


